
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING/HEARING  
 
 Notice is hereby given that the City of Crystal Lake will conduct the annual 
meeting of the Joint Review Boards and public hearings concerning the status reports 
compiled by the City of Crystal Lake for each of the following three (3), Tax Increment 
Financing Districts: 
 
  Virginia Street Corridor District 
  Crystal Lake Avenue and Main Street District 
  Vulcan Lakes District 
 
 The hearings will take place on Wednesday, November 20, 2019. The hearings of 
the Virginia Street Corridor District Joint Review Board shall begin at 2:30 p.m.; Crystal 
Lake Avenue and Main Street District Joint Review Board at 2:35 p.m.; and the Vulcan 
Lakes District Joint Review Board at 2:40 p.m. 
  
 A copy of each Tax Increment Financing District’s report is available for public 
inspection during regular business hours at the Crystal Lake Municipal Complex, 100 W. 
Woodstock Street, Crystal Lake, Illinois. 
 
      

For publication on November 1, 2019 


